KANSAS WESLEYAN UNIVERSITY

Campus Alert From The President’s Office

Prohibition of Use of Smokeless Tobacco

Included in our campus policy on Tobacco Products is a section concerning Smokeless Tobacco that states:

The use of smokeless tobacco presents health and sanitary risks.  The use of smokeless tobacco is discouraged and shall be prohibited in any building or at any indoor activity conducted by the University where housekeeping problems emerge or at the discretion of faculty and/or administration. 

Last spring, we had received complaints from students regarding the use of smokeless tobacco in classrooms during classes and labs, and we were informed about several housekeeping problems related to the discarding of used smokeless tobacco in other buildings, including the residence halls.  Therefore, as of April 14, 2003, under existing policy, Kansas Wesleyan University will prohibit the use of smokeless tobacco in all buildings on the campus.  

Thank you for your understanding and your compliance with this policy.
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